

Letter from the President of U.A.E. - October 2020

Dear members, dear colleagues,

Despite the very difficult period we are going through due to the pandemic, the European Lawyers' Union continues to be active to pursue its statutory objectives. To this end, I am pleased to inform you of two upcoming events.

The University of Milan, with the cooperation of U.A.E., organizes the **second edition** of the **specialization course in European Union law**. Registrations are open **until 12 October 2020** at 2:00 p.m. You can check the details and register by clicking <u>here</u>.

The XIV Treviso Antitrust Conference will take place on October 29, 2020 from 4:00 to 6:30 p.m. It will be a virtual conference on the theme "Antitrust between EU Law and National Law". Save the date and keep informed here.

We hope to have the pleasure of seeing you again soon!

Kind regards,

Gabriele DONÀ

President of U.A.E.

